Dawn Bartel

From:

Brian Helminger <bri> srian.helminger@hvmsd.org>

Sent:

Friday, February 28, 2020 2:21 PM

To:

bruce siebers; Dave Casper; John Sundelius; kcoffey238@gmail.com; Pat Hennessey

Cc:

Dawn Bartel

Subject:

FW: Farewell

Commissioner:

I wanted to pass word I received today from Eric Fowle regarding a change in leadership at ECWRPC.

Brian Helminger

District Director

Heart of the Valley Metropolitan Sewerage District 801 Thilmany Road Kaukauna, WI 54130 Phone: 920-766-5731 www.hvmsd.org

From: Eric Fowle <EFowle@ecwrpc.org>
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 1:58 PM
To: Eric Fowle <EFowle@ecwrpc.org>

Subject: Farewell

Dear Friend of East Central RPC,

I'm writing to inform you that as of the end of February I will no longer be employed by the Commission. It was an honor to work for this progressive agency for 23 years and I've appreciated every minute of working with so many great communities, state and federal agencies, non-profits, businesses and individuals, as well as our own dedicated and passionate staff. If you have any questions or needs of the Commission in the short term, please do not hesitate to contact our office to speak with our staff. More information about changes in the administrative leadership will be announced in the coming weeks and months.

With appreciation,

- Eric

PLEASE NOTE THAT IF YOU ARE/WERE PART OF MY NIAGARA ESCARPMENT MAILING LIST, YOU WILL STILL RECEIVE FUTURE COMMUNICATIONS, BUT FROM A DIFFERENT EMAIL ADDRESS.